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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
MEETING OF THE SOUTHEAST WATER COALITION 

JOINT POWERS AUTHORITY BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the undersigned declares the regular meeting of the 

Southeast Water Coalition Board of Directors, scheduled for December 3, 2020 at 6:30 p.m., 
has been cancelled. The next Regular Meeting of the Southeast Water Coalition Board of 
Directors is scheduled for February 4, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. at Commerce City Hall, 5655 Jillson 
Street, Commerce, CA, 90040. 

 
 

Dated: November 30, 2020 
 

 

 
Michelle Keshishian 
Environmental Coordinator 
City of Commerce 
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